From: DENIS.MAUGHAN

Sent: 25 October 2016 17:26

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Cc: DENIS.MAUGHAN

Subject: Objection to planning application ref 2016/5020/P

Dear Ms Constantinescu

Emailing you to express my objection to the planning application ref

2016/5020/P. As 57a Oseney Crescent is part of a conservation area I consider the
proprosal for a roof terrace at 57b Oseney Crescent with translucent screen
completely mappropriate. Althoughl live on Caversham Road [ have a good view
onto the area in question and enjoy it as it is without such eyesores. I also consider
that the roof terrace would be terribly invasive upon the neighbour living at 57a
Oseney Crescent and detrimental to her mental well-being. Look forward to
hearing from you Denis Maughan.



